
Middle School
Newsletter

In Content Knowledge students
have begun learning about the
American Revolution. Students
have enjoyed taking notes and
answering questions about their
reading. In Text Construction
students have been making writing
pieces based off stimulus from our
American Revolution text. In
Numeracy students have been
learning about money and have also
started a unit of Space and
Positioning.

Skill in focus:

Literacy and
NumeracyImportant

Dates
Tuesday 10th of

December:

Transition Morning-

Students meet their new

class and teachers for

2025.

Thursday 13th of

December:

Christmas Carol's

Turtlebend

Friday 20th of December:

Final day of school- 

12:30- Assembly

1:30- Students departure

Grid References:
This week we will be introducing grid
references to students. We ensure
students know the horizontal coordinate
comes first.


